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Wednesday 24th May 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

As you know, polling day is on Thursday 8th June and High Street Primary Academy will 

be used as a polling station. Teachers and Teaching Assistants will be working as normal 

but because parts of the school will be closed and staff are not allowed to work in the 

main building it has resulted in the closure of the school on this day.    

 

So teachers can fulfil their duties, the school will also be closed on Friday 9th June and 

this will be a non pupil day for all children.  

 

The teachers at High Street Primary Academy work very hard each and every day to 

provide the best possible education for your children and we really appreciate your 

understanding regarding this.  

 

If you have any questions please contact me via the school office. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mrs L. Scott  

Headteacher  

 


